
From:  Priscilla Gibbs <gibbsps@pacbell.net>

Sent time:  05/11/2020 10:35:13 AM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Center Project Extension
 

The comment period for the Millennium Hollywood Center Project  should be extended and expanded to 
allow for public input during and after the pandemic shut down. The project  is traffic disaster 
on an already compacted area.  From 1666147193882473389@xxx Fri May 08 18:16:26 +0000 2020


